
  R M Berelowitz 

 
 
Ms Leela Muthoora 
London Borough of Camden Town Hall  
Judd Street  
London WC1H 9JE 
 
18 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Ms Muthoora  
 
Planning Application reference 2021/6074/P  
34 Meadowbank, London NW3 3AY  
 
I have previously objected to the above Application. 
 
I refer to the letter from Richard Max & Co Solicitors sent to you on behalf of the Management 
Company of the Meadowbank Estate. 
 
I am in full agreement with the issues raised in this letter and kindly request that the Council takes 
these concerns into consideration, particularly as the planned project will negatively impact the 
other residents of Meadowbank. 
 
No 34 has no vehicular access. The prolonged duration of the construction and the consequential 
disruptions to my and my neighbours’ daily lives as a result of noise pollution, restricted access to 
our houses and restricted access to the road by delivery and emergency vehicles will disrupt our 
daily lives.  
 
Additionally, the close proximately of the planned waste removal site to my home office will 
negatively impact my and my wife’s ability to work from home for an unreasonable period of time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rael Berelowitz 
 
 
 


	R M Berelowitz
	32 Meadowbank
	London NW3 3AY

